Greenville Area School District
Superintendent Evaluation
2023-2024 School Year

The Greenville Area School District’s Board of School Directors evaluated District Superintendent Brian S.
Tokar using the following objectives:

s Guaranteed and viable curriculum

* Financial Stability of the District

s Challenging goals and feedback

* Parent and community involvement
» Safe and orderly environment

¢ Collegiality and professionalism

The Board of School Director’s overall evaluation for the Superintendent for the 2023-2024 school year
is as follows:

Satisfactory Unsatisfactory
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